
 

April 9, 2021 
 
 
RE: SPRING BREAK FROM APRIL 12 TO 16, 2021 
 

 
Dear parents/guardians: 

 
There will be no classes next week as students and staff enjoy a well-deserved break. 
 
Remote learning will resume on Monday, April 19, 2021 and continue until further notice. 
 
At this time, we are not sure when Rainbow Schools will re-open for in-person learning. 

 
After Public Health Sudbury & Districts advises us that we may resume face-to-face 
instruction, we will survey parents/guardians to determine who may wish to transfer  
between in-person and remote learning for the remainder of the school year. 

 
Please continue to follow all health and safety protocols to limit the spread of COVID-19,  
including hand washing, physical distancing, mask wearing and staying home. 
 
Socialize with your own household and refrain from travelling. 
 
Screen for symptoms daily using the COVID-19 School and Child Care Screening Tool. 
Get tested if you are sick. 

 
The health and safety protocols are more important than ever with the highly contagious 
variants of the virus that are circulating in our community, across the province and beyond.  

 
Have a healthy spring break.  
 
Thank you for working together to keep everyone safe. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Norm Blaseg 
Director of Education 

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/context

